
 

 
 

 

January 2023 
  
RE: Relationships and Sex Education (RSE)    
    
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Further to our letter sent in November, government guidelines outline that, from the age of 11, it is 
compulsory for all schools to provide students with a Relationships, Sex and Health Education curriculum, 
(RSHE).    
    
As the delivery of RSE begins in April, we are offering parents the opportunity to review some of the 
content that will be delivered to students, with an informal drop in.    
  
Parents will have the opportunity to explore the topics that their child(ren) will be learning, consider how 
they can support your child’s understanding of the topics with discussions at home and, speak to Pastoral 
staff about where student support, related to RSE, can be offered within school.    
    
There are two sessions available to drop-in:  

• Tuesday 31st January 2023 4-5pm  

• Thursday 2nd February 2023 5-6pm    
    
Please complete the following to confirm your attendance:   
https://forms.office.com/r/9CV2ssaJhJ  
   
We look forward to seeing you soon.    
    
Yours faithfully    

    
Mr A Grainge    
 

https://forms.office.com/r/9CV2ssaJhJ

